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THE PARK POST 
LOWER BEVERLEY LAKE PARK 

William Morris, A.M.C.T., Park Manager 
146 Lower Beverley Lake Road 

                                                                      P. O. Box 130 
                      Delta, Ontario   K0E 1G0 
                   www.beverleylakepark.com 

bevlake@ripnet.com 

                          

June 2016 
 

Welcome to the 2016 Camping Season! 
We hope that you will enjoy your stay with us this season. 

 
 

WELCOME NEW SEASONAL CAMPERS 
Within the past month, some new campers have joined our seasonal camping family.  
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome the following new seasonal campers. 

  
  

Site D-02: Rosemary and Charles Brule, Manotick 
Site E-06: Susan and Ian Prettejohn, Brockville 
Site G-05: Elaine and Patrick Pelkey, Kingston 
Site H-20: Juliann and Chris Glashan, Brockville 

 
 
STAFFING UPDATE 
During the past month, employment competitions were held to fulfill our staffing complement for 
the upcoming season. The following staff members remain committed to ensuring that your stay 
with us is as enjoyable and relaxing as possible. 
 
Management Team 
William Morris, Manager 
David Schur, Secretary-Treasurer  
Brian Abrams, Maintenance / Security Supervisor 
Marlene Stearry, Canteen / Housekeeping Supervisor 
 
Staff Members 
Bob Price, Maintenance/Water Technician Shai Kemp, Security Attendant  
David Heagle, Maintenance Attendant  Brianna Raison, Security Attendant  
Lane Seed, Maintenance Attendant  Betty Raison, Housekeeping Attendant 
Justin Steacy, Maintenance Attendant  Michelle Price, Housekeeping Attendant 
Dylan Hayes, Maintenance Attendant  Rose Hyland, Canteen Sales Attendant 
Pam Willard, Reception Attendant  Deb Curtis, Canteen Sales Attendant 
Susan Abrams, Reception Attendant  Beth Reed, Canteen Sales Attendant 

Elbe, Park Mascot     

 

http://www.beverleylakepark.com/
mailto:bevlake@ripnet.com
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SEASONAL CAMPERS’ LIAISON  
Allan Moorhouse, Site G-12 
 

A great big Delta welcome to all of our new Seasonal Campers.  
 
The 2016 camping season is now well underway. Over the last few weeks we 
have watched the Park come back to life with seasonal campers getting their 
trailers and sites ready for the upcoming season. It is certainly a busy time of 
the year for everyone, but a time that we have been looking forward to with much anticipation. 
 
Thanks to the efforts of our Seasonal Campers’ Recreation Committee, we have seen many 
upgrades to the Park. It is not hard to see how popular the new playground equipment and the 
rejuvenated mini-putt course are with all the children enjoying them. The flags at the entrance to 
the Park are a welcoming site as we pass by the gate house. 
 
The screens have recently been installed on the Bradford Pavilion. This should make a huge 
difference with events scheduled for the Pavilion when the weather is less than ideal. Thanks to all 
the volunteers who assisted with this upgrade.  
 
Circle June 11th on your calendar.  The day starts off at 9:00 a.m. with coffee and donuts with Park 
Manager William Morris. William will bring us up-to-date with recent accomplishments within the 
Park, along with the plans for the upcoming season. This session also provides seasonal campers 
with the opportunity to ask questions of William. A pot-luck supper is scheduled for the Bradford 
Pavilion at 5:00 p.m. For those of you who participated in this event last year will remember the 
Pavilion packed; not only with seasonal campers but also table after table full of delicious food. 
The day does not end there…. from 6:00 p.m.  to 10 p.m. there is an Ice-Breaker for all Seasonal 
Campers and their families. This involves live entertainment for the evening. For further 
information, please refer to the promo for this event that is included with this Park Post. 
 
Wishing you a great camping season; see you around the park! 
 

 
 
50/50 DRAW-VICTORIA DAY WEEKEND 

 
The winning ticket number for a value of $745.50 was solid orange #2502915 
The prize was claimed by Nick Billings of Kemptville. 
 

 

 
 
MONDAY MORNING COFFEE  

 
Be sure to stop by the United Church Hall for some coffee, donuts and 
fellowship. This activity is offered every Monday morning as part of the 
Church’s Outreach Program between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 10:30 
a.m. There is no charge for the coffee and donuts but a free will donation 
is welcomed. 
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PROPANE TANK EXCHANGE 

 
We are pleased to once again offer a propane tank exchange for the convenience of 
our customers and members of the general public. Empty 20 pound tanks may be 
exchanged for full tanks provided that the tank issuance date is not prior to 2008. 
Tanks with propane may also be purchased from staff at the Gate House.  

 
 

ATM 
For the convenience of our camping clientele, an ATM has been installed in our Gate House. 

 
 

SEASONAL CAMPERS’ MEETING 
Our first “Meet and Greet” for all seasonal campers will be held at 
the Bradford Pavilion at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, June 11th. 
Coffee and donuts will be available. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 
Just a reminder that staff have been instructed to “pull the pins” during the pumping process of all 
seasonal trailers. It will remain the responsibility of the site holder to push the pins back into the 
trailer. Once pulled, there will no longer be any doubt as to the action of staff. 

 
 

 
 
June 14th: The Annual General Meeting will be held at the Old Town Hall at 7:00 p.m. followed by a 

showing of Joseph Rosendo's Travelscope: "Thousand Islands - A 
Canadian Bi-National Adventure."  Rosendo already has won four 
Emmys, been nominated 17 times, and he holds 29 Telly awards. The 
PBS Travelscope series has been nominated for two Emmy Awards: 
Cinematography and Sound Editing in the Daytime Entertainment 
category. 
 

Photo: Joseph Rosendo on the lookout at Landon Bay. 
 

 

Jun 25
th

: Shunpiker Road Tour - Come and explore our scenic rural back roads with a self-guided 
tour of the Delta area with map listing various points of interest. Participants can enjoy a brown 
bag lunch for $8 or a Ploughman’s Lunch for $10 at the Old Town Hall between the hours of 11:00 
a.m. and 2:00 p.m. Registration is free with donations being greatly appreciated. 
Participants are asked to pre-register by contacting the Mill Office at 613-928-2584 or via email to 
info@deltamill.org  
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@deltamill.org
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Date Event Time 
 

Unless noted otherwise, all events are held at the Bradford Pavilion. 
 

Every Saturday Evening 
June 18 – September 10 

Wagon Rides 6:30 p.m. 

Every Sunday Ball Game-Lakersfield Diamond 2:00 p.m. 
 
 

June 4 Bingo 7:00 p.m. 
June 11 Coffee / donuts with  

Seasonal Campers 
9:00 a.m. 

June 11 Children’s Mini-Putt Tournament 
Hot dogs served at event   

10:00 a.m. 

June 11 Pot-Luck Supper 5:00 p.m. 

June 11 Seasonal Campers’ Ice - Breaker  6:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 

June 18 Kid’s Crafts 10:00 a.m. 
June 18 Bingo 7:00 p.m. 

June 25 Children’s Teddy Bear’s Picnic 10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 


